
PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING

S-154 (MCKELVEY ROAD) OVER HUFF CREEK 
BRIDGE REPLACEMENT PROJECT

ONLINE: August 11 through September 10, 2021

Ryan Ward, P.E., SCDOT 

Meeting materials will be available online beginning August 11 and will be available for download.

Written comments can be submitted online 
at the project website, by dropping them in a 
comment box during the in-person meeting, 
by emailing them to WardRE@scdot.org, or 

by mailing comments to the SCDOT Assistant 
Program Manager:

Ryan Ward, P.E., SCDOT
955 Park Street | P.O. Box 191 | Columbia, SC

29201-3959
Please submit written comments by September 10

Visit the project website to view the Public 
Information Meeting materials and for more 

information:
www.scdot.org/mckelvey-road/

If you do not have access to the Internet and would 
like to receive project information, please contact 

Ryan Ward at (803) 737-1996.

IN-PERSON: August 26, 2021 | 4 pm - 7 pm | Ralph Chandler Middle School | 
4231 Fork Shoals Road | Simpsonville, SC 29680

To speak with an interpreter, please contact SCDOT at 855-467-2368.
Para hablar con un intérprete, comuníquese con SCDOT al 855-467-2368.

Persons with disabilities who may require special accommodations at the in-person meeting should contact
Betty Gray at (803) 737-1395.

SCDOT proposes to replace the S-154 (McKelvey Road) bridge over Huff Creek.
SCDOT is holding a Public Information Meeting online and in-person.



 

  

 

IMPORTANT DATES
DATE  EVENT INFORMATION

AUGUST 26

AUGUST 11

SEPTEMBER 10

Online public information 
meeting

In-person meeting 

Meeting materials available 
online for download

Written comments due

August 11, 2021 to 
September 10, 2021


